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Writer’s Workshop


This is the time of day that we become authors and illustrators.  Children will be encouraged to write sentences to describe their classmates by the use of sharing All About Me bags. Students will learn to use a circle map to brainstorm ideas before they write sentences. We will also learn that illustrations should match the text. We will also review forming our letters correctly. 








Math and Math Workshop


First grade is starting the year with a mathematics unit called How Many of Each?  from the Investigations in Number, Data, and Space Curriculum.  This unit is an introduction to mathematical ideas such as counting, ordering and comparing quantities, and addition.  Throughout the unit, students will engage in math problems and activities.  They are asked to share their reasoning and explanations in an accurate way that makes sense to them.


If you would like to learn more about our math curriculum, check out this link to see lots of cool stuff!!   http://investigations.terc.edu/





Literacy


We will begin our unit entitled: “Back to School”.  This unit includes some poems, fiction stories, and nonfiction stories.  As we read these stories, we will work on the following comprehension strategies:  visualizing, clarifying, asking questions, making connections, predicting, and summarizing.  At the beginning of first grade, we will focus on sight words, blending, and segmenting words.  We will also begin reviewing the sounds of every letter of the alphabet. Students will also begin to build their stamina for independent reading by participating in The Balanced Literacy Program. This program trains students to read to themselves, read with a partner, listen to reading, work on writing, and spelling/word work, while teachers work with groups of students on their specific needs.   





Reminders


If you would like to volunteer at the school, please register through CMS website!


Homework: Please see your child’s binder.  Homework guidelines and September Homework Calendar are located behind the homework tab.


Spelling Test:  Spelling words are always on the monthly homework calendar in the Sunday box.  A spelling test will be given every Friday.


Agenda:  Please make sure that you record what your child reads each night and sign.


Thursday Folder:  Thursday folders go home each Thursday.  You may keep your child’s work and return all necessary papers.





Science and Social Studies


In Science, we will be studying force and motion, which includes push, pull, and magnets. 


Our character trait for September is respect. To learn this trait, we are focusing on using nice manners and treating others with kindness and dignity.   





Dates to Remember 


Sept 5th – Goodies for Grandparents 7:30 to 8:15 am AND Spirit Wear Day


Sept 8th – SLT Meeting 5:30


Sept 8 – 12 – Custodial Appreciation Week


Sept 10 – Spirit Night 5 to 8 pm at BT Burgers and Cold Stone Creamery


Sept 12 – Red, White, and Blue Spirit Day


Sept 15 – Book Fair begins


Sept 18 – Curriculum Night, PTA and Book Fair 6 to 8 pm, dinner by Jim ‘n Nick’s BBQ (presale only).


Sept 19 – Spirit Wear Day


Sept 25 – 1st Quarter Progress Reports sent home


Sept 26 – Book Fair Ends AND College Wear Day


Sept 30 – Ident A Kid Program 














